
Blessed Francis Xavier Seelos Parish 

 

 

Parish Family, 

As you know, our parish has been searching for someone to play the piano since Kevin departed 

for college. God has smiled upon our parish and sent Cherie and Brandon, and if you have been 

to any of the Sunday Masses since September 6th, you have experienced the musical talents of 

these two. Cherie and Brandon's heartfelt passion for singing the praises of our Lord and lifting 

our hearts in worship in the liturgy has been infectious and uplifting for many in our parish, and 

they are a true blessing. They have enjoyed coming to Mass and sharing their talents every 

Sunday, and because of you, they have felt welcomed and part of the Blessed Seelos family. 

I genuinely believe that Cherie and Brandon can help our parish grow in faith and numbers, and 

to that end, we may have to change the scheduled time for Sunday Mass to 8:30 am. Changing 

the Mass time by 30 minutes will enable them to serve our parish family on a more permanent 

commitment. However, because it affects you, I want to ask for your input on this decision. With 

that said, would you be in favor of changing the Sunday Mass to 30 minutes earlier so that we 

can continue to enjoy the God-given talents of Cherie and Brandon? I invite you to prayerfully 

consider this change and provide me with feedback.  

As always, thank you for your support and prayers as we continue to grow through these difficult 

times. We ask God to continue blessing us as we live our lives with love for Him. May our 

decisions, our hopes, and our actions reflect His Will. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Rev. Godfrey Andoh 

Rev. Godfrey Andoh 

Pastor, Blessed Francis Xavier Seelos Catholic Church 


